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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report CLK-2020-11-94 prepared by Nicole Griffin, Administrative 

Assistant. 

Background: 

Correspondence provided to Council for informational purposes. 

Discussion: 

Association of Municipalities Ontario (AMO) 

AMO Policy Update – October 19th, 2020 

AMO Policy Update – October 21st, 2020 

AMO Watchfile Newsletter – October 22nd, 2020 

AMO Policy Update – October 26th, 2020 

Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) 

FCM Voice Correspondence – October 16th, 2020 

FCM Communiqué Newsletter – October 19th, 2020 

FCM Voice Correspondence – October 19th, 2020 

FCM Communiqué Newsletter – October 20th, 2020 

Community Spaces, Faith Places 

Rural Virtual Conference Invitation – October 15th, 2020 



Food Secure Canada 

Cultivating Change Invitation – October 19th, 2020 

Grey County 

Made in Grey Ag and Food News, Sector Support Info – October 16th, 2020 

Township of Huron-Kinloss 

October 2020 e-Newsletter – October 19th, 2020 

Lake Huron Centre for Coastal Conservation 

Preventing an invasion: protecting Lake Huron’s biodiversity – October 18th, 2020 

Lake Huron’s Plastic Problem – October 24th, 2020 

McClinchey Family 

Thank You Card – October 21st, 2020 

Ministry of the Solicitor General – Public Safety Division 

Memorandum re: Court Security and Prisoner Transportation Program Review – 

October 15th, 2020 

Women Optimizing Women (WOW) 

News Release – October 15th, 2020 

ROMA 

ROMA Insider Newsletter – October 16th, 2020 

Financial Impacts: 

None at this time. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

The information provided in this report is consistent with and in keeping with the 

Municipality’s Vision & Mission. The information contributes to our goals in 

achieving; a prosperous community, a vibrant community, and a spirited community. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Nicole Griffin, Administrative Assistant 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


